
 

March 23, 2022 

 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 
 

NORTHVIEW DRIVE 

Starting on Wednesday, March 30, 2022, as part of the Daniels Drain construction project, the 

Ingham County Drain Commissioner will close Northview Drive just south of Grand River Ave. to 

through traffic to replace the existing storm sewer in Northview Drive. For traffic coming from 

Grand River Ave, there will not be through access to the Forest Hills Subdivision. For traffic 

coming from the Forest Hills Subdivision, there will not be through access to Toms Grocery or 

Grand River Ave. 

 

It is anticipated that the road closure will be in effect from  
 

Wednesday, March 30th to Friday, April 1st, 2022 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. 

 

For any further questions or concerns please contact: 

 

Mitch Walton, Construction Inspector……………...(616) 560-9049 

Kyle Smith, Project Engineer……………………………..(734) 904-9356 

Brian J. Cenci, PE, Senior Project Manager………..(517) 449-3478 

ICDC Office………………………………………………………..(517) 676-8395 
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